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2010 Hurst Ford Racing Mustang Pace Car In At 550 Horsepower  

From: MustangEvolution.com  

Hurst Performance Vehicles, a company responsible for some of the most iconic pace cars 

in racing history, debuted a special-edition Mustang built to serve as the official pace car 

for the 2010 Ford Racing Mustang Challenge Series at Virginia International Raceway on 

April 25, 2010. 

 

After its run with the Ford Racing Mustang Challenge, this unique and highly-collectible 

Pace Car made special appearances at the Hot Rod Power Tour, at numerous Larry H. 

Miller dealerships across the country and even at SEMA, before being auctioned for    

charity in January 2011. Proceeds of the auction will benefit the Austin Hatcher          

Foundation for Pediatric Cancer, formed to support research towards the diagnosis,      

treatment and development of a cure for pediatric cancer, and to provide support and hope 

to children and families undergoing treatment, as well as those who have lost children due 

to cancer.  

 

ñHurst has a history of creating unique, high-quality, emotionally-charged muscle cars and 

the 2010 Hurst Ford Racing Mustang Challenge pace car is no different,ò said Nate      

Shelton, Chairman of Hurst Performance Vehicles. ñWe are so proud to have yet another 

opportunity to set the pace for others to follow and give something back to a deserving 

organization.òThe stunning Hurst Ford Racing Mustang Challenge Pace Car comes 

equipped with 20ǌ BFGoodrich g-Force T/A®KDW tires for maximum performance and 

attitude, 20ǌ Hurst polished, forged aluminum wheels and a Hurst Competition/Plus shifter 

with a black T-handle. 

The engine pounds out 550-horsepower, or nearly 200-horsepower more than the FR500S 

race Mustangs, and 542 lb.-ft of torque, courtesy of the Ford Racing polished supercharger, 

Ford Racing FR500S stainless-steel cat-back exhaust and K&N filter. With its race bred 

Ford Racing coil-over suspension, this car is sure to keep people straining just to see it 

zoom by. And to stop all this power, the car is equipped with an upgraded braking system 

featuring 14ǌ rotors and 4-piston calipers, also from Ford Racing. 

 

Reminders  
 

ñññðñññ 

 

 

FEBRUARY  

CLUB MEETING  

 
 

Friday, February 11  

Phil Long Ford, Denver 

Tufts & Wadsworth 

2nd Floor Meeting Room 

 

7:00 PM 

BRING YOUR  

MUSTANGS!  
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Tuesday, February 15  

Bandimereõs Racer  

Open House & Expo 

Marriott Denver West  

1717 Denver West Blvd 

 Golden, CO 

(North side of I-70 at the  

Denver West Pkwy exit ) 

 

5:00-8:00 PM 
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I hope my note finds you all well.  

This month your DMC board is working on finalizing much of the 

DMC calendar for 2011.  We have some great events planned with 

some great family fun.  A special thanks goes out to Christie   

Mochoruk.  She has single handedly come up with some great 

events for us and some additional options for after -club events.  

I'm not going to spoil the surprise so make sure you're at the meeting Friday to 

hear about what we'll be doing.  Also we are work out the details but we're    

planning to support the Autism Car show this year which we are expecting to be 

in Castle Rock later in the summer.  We are also looking to support one or two 

other shows to go to as a club.  And we must not forget race season, Bandimere 

night is Feb 15th donõt forget to sign up if you are going to race with us. We have 

got a really fun year planned.  I'm ready for the SUN!!!  Hope to see you all     

Friday at the club meeting!  

Talk to ya soon,  

Mike  

òHappy 

Coooooooold  

February!ò 

  Wild West Auto Fest     Picture taken by: Christie (& Alan) Mochoruk 

Our heartfelt sympathies go out to DMC member Jon Sterling, whose father passed away   

last week.  

Please keep Jon and his family in your thoughts and prayers. 

Our Condolences 



Horse Tales February 2011                      Page 3 

 

Full Day Rental of Bandimere (see below for info on how to sign up)  

 

Location: Bandimere Speedway  

Date: Friday March 25th 2011  

Time: 9am -4pm  

Rainout date: Friday April 1st 2011  

 

~All cars and motorcycles slower then 7.50 are welcome 

~All vehicles must past tech, NHRA rules will apply 

~Both lanes will be open 

~Gates open at 8am 

~Spectators are FREE 

 

Your car must pass tech and can't go faster then what it's tech'd for or you will be told to stop running. If this happens obviously there is no    

refunds, just like any other T&T day. 

 

Cost is $83 through PayPal per vehicle. Minimum of 40 vehicles with a max of 100.   

Please send payments to scubastevez06@q.com and also send your phone number, 

Name, and type of vehicle you will be racing in the notes section on PayPal.   

Payments are needed ASAP for this to happen. If you sign up and they don't get the 40 vehicle minimum you will get a full    

refund. FIRST COME FIRST SERVE, don't be left out!  

 

This year, they have Sponsors!  

 

Car Medic and State of Text want to give you a break!!! Text RACE to 84464 to     receive 

$20.00 off your admission to this private track day. Regular price is $83.00 per person. By    

texting RACE to 84464 you will receive a $20.00 refund the week   before the event if you are 

among the first 40 people to text in and pay by 2/11/11. Also on the day of the event, the     

fastest E.T gets $100.00 cash and the fastest MPH will receive $125.00! Lets RACE! 

   Scuba Steve's 3rd Annual Season Kick -Off Track Day    Submitted by Tim Steenson 

Come to the next meeting to get your free 2011 DMC wall calendar.   

This custom calendar features members cars and is a great planning tool for 

your car related  events. 

 

Alsoé DMC Coffee Table books are going fast!  $15/each.  They will be sold 

to club members at meetings and future events while the last.  Make your check 

payable to DMC.  After they are gone you must fight over them on ebay! 
 

DMC Calendars & Coffee Table Books  
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                 Info Verification  

Sometimes your personal information may change, such as a phone 

number or an e-mail address.  Each year when you renew your    

Membership at a Membership meeting, please verify your data.  Lary 

Coop will again be assisting at the February meeting with this      

process.  When you check in, take note of the òInfo Verifyó     

column.  If òdone ô11ó is in the box you are good to go and you 

donõt need to see Lary.  If it is blank, please stop by Laryõs station to 

verify or update your records. 

If it will be a while before you are able to attend a membership  

meeting in 2011 and you have had any changes to your information, 

please e-mail the changes to me, Tammy, your membership chair at 

tammy@wildlifesnapshots.net. 

Lastly, if you do not receive your òHorse Talesó in your e-mail, please 

let Lisa (our newsletter editor) or Tammy know.  Lisaõs e-mail ad-

dress is lisasjusta6@gmail.com, and my e-mail is listed above. 

Time for Dues            

      A big thanks goes out to all the Members that renewed their                       

Membership at the January meeting or through the mail.  Dues    

remain the same for 2011, $23.00 for renewals and $28.00 for new 

Members.  Dues can be paid at membership meetings, or if unable to 

attend the meetings mailed to the P.O. Box at: 

Denver Mustang Club 

P.O. Box 621111 

Littleton, CO 80162 

 

Name Badges are Ready for Pick Up    

Good news new members, your name badges are ready.  If you joined 

the DMC in the last quarter of 2010 or at the January meeting, I have a 

badge for you.  Wearing your badge to our membership meetings earns 

you an additional door prize drawing ticket.  Good deal!  Thank you for 

your patience as we waited to have an order large enough to make it 

worth while to our vendor.  Here is the list of members for whom I have 

name badges. 

 

Jim & Teri Newland 

Roberto Roena 

Jeff & Dee Shiffer 

Tony & Vicki Gerbino 

 

            

 

 

February BDõs  

2/10 Steve Katz 

2/13 Sharon Thiessen 

2/14 Terry Lewand 

2/18  Stan Adams 

2/21 Vicki Gerbino 

2/26 Jana Pierson 

2/27 Pam Peccolo 

 

 

Final 2010 Membership  

96 paid Members/families 

 

Current 2011 Membership  

37 paid Members/families 

 

Members/Guests Present @ January Meeting  

64 

Membership Update  

By Tammy Cosper, DMC Membership Chair 
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2011 Spring Performance Driving School  

at High Plains Raceway May 21st and 22nd 
Registration opens 3/26/11 at noon! 

Andrew Jordan spoke at our meeting last month about this driving school  

and how much fun it can be! 

 

For more information: www.rmcbmwcca.org 

To register for the Spring Driving school: http://www.motorsportreg.com 
 

The Rocky Mountain Chapter BMW CCA is pleased to invite you to attend our 2011 Spring Performance 

Driving School at High Plains Raceway. High Plains is the new club track located 60 miles east of Denver 

and 17 miles east of Byers, CO. It is an excellent track for teaching with a variety of turn types and           

significant elevation changes. It is safe, demanding and most importantly FUN! 

 

Our purpose is to give you the opportunity to drive your car at speed and to experience more of the potential 

of the unique combination of car and driver. Our High Performance Driving Schools are real schools for  

anyone 18 or over with a valid driverôs license. Students will alternate between classroom sessions and time 

on the track with an instructor. The individualized instruction is a key to this program that has been           

developed over decades, and compares very favorably with commercial schools costing many times more. 

Our experienced instructors have come from racing, autocrossing and BMW CCA schools. They can help 

you develop your potential. 

 

Students may register for one or both days for the following prices:  

¶ Member - Either Day $170, Both Days $320  

¶ NonMember - Either Day 185, Both Days $335  

 

A BMW CCA membership is not required to participate but encouraged.* To join, go to www.bmwcca.org 

or call 800-878-9292. Registration is for one driver driving one day and not couples sharing a car** 

Safety, learning and fun are our priorities ð in that order, safety first. And you will have FUN! 

 

Volunteers at the Track 

An event like this takes a lot of volunteer effort to put on. If you, a member of your family, or a friend would 

be interested in volunteering, please register online with MotorsportReg.com. We need corner workers, pit & 

grid, runners, gate workers and more.*Driving school students are particularly encouraged to volunteer on a 

day they are not in school.*It provides a very different perspective and really completes the experience.* 

BMW CCA membership is not required to volunteer. 

 

Instructors and student classing / run groups 

Students are assigned to one of four run groups (A, B, C or D) commensurate with their experience.              

* Instructor supervision is required at all times while you are on the track.* Helmet intercoms are used      

between the student and instructor to facilitate communication. 

http://www.rmcbmwcca.org
http://www.motorsportreg.com/index.cfm/event/event.advert/uidEvent/AE1B73F3-CB89-E307-DDB3C6AB0E968A1C
http://www.bmwcca.org
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Looking for something to do for Valentineõs Day?  

Registration now open: www.motorsportreg.com  



Whereôs Waldo(s)?                  Can you spot 2 of our lucky DMC members? 
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òAt a normal race, there would be around a total of 20 folks to make it all happen, but for the 24 hours of 

Daytona, it takes a small army.ó                Jeff Jacobucci  & Joe Dietz 

Looking for a certain brochure?  

Check out this link:   http://www.lov2xlr8.no/broch1.html 

This is a web-site featuring the original factory brochures for nearly every American car you 

have ever owned.  Just pick the manufacturer, the year and the model.  Enjoy! 

For some cool and unique car art, go to: http://oldcarart.com,   

Artist Dale Klee decided to convert his hobby of painting abandoned cars and country places into a full-time 

occupation.  The demand for rustic approach led to limited edition prints since 1990.   

Here are a few samples of his paintings: 

  Cool Car Artwork                                                         Submitted By: Jerry Penberthy 

http://www.lov2xlr8.no/broch1.html

